
  

 

 
 
 
 
 

April 27th, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro                                    The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman                                                               Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations                                    Committee on Appropriations 

H-307, The Capitol                                                     1016 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515                                              Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for The New Mexico Department of Public Safety. The entity to receive 

funding for this project is the New Mexico Department of Public Safety, located at 4491 

Cerrillos Road Santa Fe, NM  87507. The funding would be used to purchase three (3) gas 

chromatography - infrared detector (GC-IRD) instruments. The instruments will be utilized in 

the Santa Fe Forensic Laboratory, Las Cruces Forensic Laboratory and Hobbs Forensic 

Laboratory to strengthen the Forensic Drug Chemistry Unit's capabilities for analyzing unknown 

substances. 

Sincerely, 

 

_________________ 

Melanie A. Stansbury 

Member of Congress 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


